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Panel on Financial Affairs 
 

Follow-up action arising from the meeting on 3 December 2012  
 

Agenda Item IV – 2013-2014 Budget consultation 
 
 
The Administration is requested to provide information relating to the 
impact of the abolition of the Estate Duty from February 2006 and the 
exemption of duties on wine, beer and other non-spirit alcoholic 
beverages since February 2008 on government revenue, and the economic 
and other benefits, if any, directly or indirectly brought to Hong Kong 
since the abolition/exemption of these duties. 
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